HANOVER TOWNSHIP
BUDGET MEETING
February 12, 2020

Held at Hanover Township Hall

Meeting called to order at 8:49 PM by Supervisor, Jeffrey Heath 

Board members present: Tim Evans, Jeff Heath, Rachel Heath, Angela Bodell

Absent: Jason Dorian

Visitors: Sheri Levy

Board Members discussed the budget proposal for the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year.

State Shared revenue is estimated to go from $283,723 to $292,669 for the General Fund. 

The proposed wage schedule for 2020-2021 was reviewed, and a decision will be made at the March meeting.

There was also discussion regarding Round/Farwell Sewer budgets. 

The final budget meeting for the 2020-2021 fiscal year will be March 25, 2020 at 7:00PM.

Meeting adjourned by Bodell at 9:31 PM.
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Rachel L. Heath, Clerk

